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              21st March 2025 

Dear families, 

As we move into spring and enjoy the improving weather, we are looking forward to the Easter break and 

the opportunity for students and staff to recharge after a busy term. 

Over the past three weeks, students across all year groups have demonstrated incredible application in 

their assessments, showing resilience and commitment to their studies. I would like to take this opportunity 

to commend them for their efforts. At the end of term, all families will receive student reports - a valuable 

opportunity to take pride in their strengths while also identifying key areas for development.  

Term Dates 2025/2026 

Apologies for the delay in sharing the term dates (attached) for the next academic year; we were awaiting 

final confirmation from the trust. All trust schools will now follow the same term dates, aligning with those 

set by their respective Local Authorities. The rationale behind this decision is to maximise learning time for 

examination groups prior to their summer exams. 

As a result, we will revert to a one-week break for October half-term rather than the two-week model 

previously in place. While I appreciate this change may be disappointing for some, we will finish the 

academic year earlier in July. Thank you for your understanding, and apologies again for the delay in 

sharing these with you. I am also hopeful that I will be in a position to share the 2026/27 term dates with 

you by the end of this term. 

End of Term Arrangements 

The school term will finish on Friday, 4th April, with students leaving the school site from 12:15 pm. As 

usual, food will be available during breaktime, but there will be no lunch service. Any student in receipt of 

free school meals will be able to collect food at breaktime. 

Finally, as always, I would like to thank you for your ongoing support of the school. If you have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at admin@lns.org.uk. I will write again to all families at the 

end of term with further updates. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. M Schofield 

Headteacher 

 
 


